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STUDENT REGISTRATION 
 

June 2023 

 

 

Dear Parents/Guardians: 

 

As this school year is approaching its conclusion, preparations for the 2023-2024 school year have begun.  

The District continues to use online registration for students.  Important information and dates are included 

below. 

 

The online registration period for the 2023-2024 school year will be July 10 – July 23, for all students. If 

you enrolled your child earlier this year, you will need to verify and finalize your paperwork.  Whether 

your child is new to the District or a returning student, a parent/guardian must complete the online 

registration through Family Access. Forms and fees are included in the online registration. Family Access 

is available on the District’s website at https://www.hjt1.org under the “Parents” tab. Please contact your 

child’s school directly with questions regarding Family Access.  

 

There will also be computers available during the registration period at District Office for families needing 

assistance or access to a computer.  

 

Families do not need to do anything with registration prior to the online registration period.  An email 

reminder will be sent to parents/guardians as this period approaches.  

 

School Office Summer Hours (Central, Lincoln & Rossman): 

June 13 – June 29, 2023 Tuesday, Wednesday & Thursday, 8:00 AM – 1:30 PM 

July 18 – August 10, 2023 Tuesday, Wednesday & Thursday, 8:00 AM – 1:30 PM 

August 14 – 31, 2023 Monday – Thursday, 8:00 AM – 4:00 PM  

 

Note:  The District Office is open Monday – Thursday, 8:00 AM – 4:00 PM beginning June 5. 

 

Please contact your school office or the Pupil Services Department, 262-673-8042, if you have further 

questions regarding the registration process. 

 

Sincerely, 

 
Alex Kenealy 

Director of Pupil Services 

https://www.hjt1.org/

